
■
> »

September 24th, 1926*

Dr. 5» S. Cameron, 
14 Phi 11ips Square, Montreal,

Dear Dr* Caneron:-
I am returning herewith Dr. reference to the Dental Book 'Jencks letter with Club./

and he will I have spoken to Dr. I.omer
intend calling. 7 °nd the moetln5 that you

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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